
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
 
MEN’S	BIBLE	STUDY	
The	Men’s	Monday	night	Bible	study	has	started	back	up	on	
Mondays	at	7:00	PM,	in	Room	114.	We	will	be	continuing	to	
study	the	Gospel	of	Luke	along	with	Pastor	Mark’s	sermon	
each	week.	Contact	Larry	Carlson	at	lwc_rdi@hotmail.com	
with	questions.	
	
RWC’S	100	HOLE	CHALLENGE	
Robbinsdale	Women’s	Center	has	its	fourth	annual	RWC				
100-Hole	Challenge	on	Monday,	September	24,	registration	
check-in	starting	at	7:00	AM.	For	more	information,	contact	
Paul	Kratoska,	Golf	Coordinator,	at	golf@rwcmail.org	or						
call	763-999-6714	or	visit	RWCinfo.org.			
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

AWANA	MEETS	ON	WEDNESDAYS,	6:30–8:00	PM	
Kids,	join	us	for	Bible	lessons,	games,	music,	Bible	memory	
and	more!	Register	today!	We	are	still	in	need	of	Puggles	
workers	(for	2–3	year	olds)...Talk	with	Leanne	today!	
	
WORKERS	NEEDED	FOR	FALL	
10:00	AM:	
Nursery:	3–5	people	rotating	once-a-month											
2–3	Year	Olds:	teachers	and	helpers	each	week																							
4/5/K:	1	helper	e/o	week	
	

11:00	AM:		
2–3	Year	Olds:	1	teacher	e/o	week	and	2	helpers	e/o	week												
4/5/K:	1	helper	e/o	week																																														
3rd	and	4th	Grade	Girls:	1	teacher	e/o	week	
	

Please	talk	to	Leanne	Klein	at	your	earliest	convenience	to	
choose	your	week!	Thank	you!	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

FALL	BIBLE	STUDIES	START	THIS	WEDNESDAY!	
• Wednesdays,	9:30	AM		

ü “Book	of	Job”	by	Lisa	Harper;	Teacher:	Pat	Catlin;			
Cost:	$15	(Half	Year);	Childcare	not	available.	

• Wednesdays,	6:30	PM	
ü “John	Pt	2”	by	Precepts;	Teacher:	Carmen	Huisinga;	

Cost:	$25	(Full	Year);	Childcare	through	Awana.	
ü “Book	of	Job”	by	Lisa	Harper;	Teacher:	Niki	Hunter;	

Cost:	$15	(Half	Year);	Childcare	through	Awana.	
Come	for	encouragement,	prayer,	teaching,	fellowship	&	more!	
Sign	up	in	the	Foyer	today.	

	
ARE	YOU	READY	FOR	SOME	BUNCO?	
Wear	your	favorite	NFL	jersey	and	bring	a	snack	to	share	for	
our	Bunco	event	on	Friday,	October	5	at	6:30	PM.	Sign	up	in	
the	Foyer	today.	Invite	a	friend!	
	

	
	

	
	
	

	
 
	
	
	

Revive	Staff	Phone	Extensions:	
Amanda	DuFrane	 24	 Judy	Petersen	 30	
Carol	Carlson	 28	 Leanne	Klein	 38	
Dan	Carlson	 12	 Luke	Turner	 37	
Frank	Lanier	 27	 Mark	Henry	 11	
Jeff	Gagnon	 22	 Nate	Miller	 15	
Jena	Pietari	 25	 Theron	Fraser	 26	
Joyce	Vagle	 35	 Traci	Petersen	 10	
Judy	Kadlac	 23	 	 	

ALL-CHURCH	CORNER	

News	&	Notes	
September	16	–	22,	2018	

	

Revive	Church	
763-391-6140,	ReviveBrooklynPark.org	
facebook.com/ReviveBrooklynParkEFCA	

REVIVE	KIDS	MINISTRIES	
Children	&	Family	Ministries	Pastor																
		Frank	Lanier,	Ext.	27	
Assistant	Director	
		Leanne	Klein,	Ext.	38	
 

WOMEN’S	MINISTRIES	
Facebook.com/Women’sMinistry@ReviveChurch	
Email:	womensministry.revivechurch@gmail.com	
 



	
	
	
	
	

FIRST	PLACE	4	HEALTH	SESSION	IS	CANCELLED		
Due	to	a	lack	of	sign-ups,	the	group	will	not	meet	this	fall.	
	
RECEPTIVITY	TO	CARE	–	STEPHEN	MINISTRY	
Most	people	are	much	more	open	to	giving	care	than	
receiving	it.	As	a	result,	there	are	countless	people	today	
who,	though	they	could	benefit	from	a	Christian	friend	who	
would	listen	and	care	for	them,	instead	tough	it	out	on	their	
own.	The	feeling	is	that	to	ask	for	help	is	to	admit	weakness,	
and	therefore	admit	inferiority.	God	created	us	to	be	
interdependent	(not	independent).	God’s	Word	is	clear								
on	this;	there	are	more	than	50	verses	that	refer	to	“one	
another.”	We	are	to	love,	encourage,	build	up,	and	pray						
for	one	another,	but	it	also	has	a	reciprocal	meaning.	We					
are	to	allow	others	to	love,	encourage,	build	up	and	pray					
for	us,	as	well.	If	you	find	yourself	facing	difficulties	in	life,					
don’t	succumb	to	society’s	norm	of	suffering	alone.	Take						
the	courageous	step	of	seeking	help.	Open	your	heart	to	
receiving	God’s	love	and	grace	through	another	person.	Our	
Stephen	Ministry	offers	the	opportunity	of	a	very	confidential	
relationship	with	someone	who	will	listen	to	you	and	provide	
you	with	care	and	encouragement.	If	you	have	any	need,	call	
the	Church	Office	(763-391	6140)	and	ask	for	Judy	Petersen	
or	Theron	Fraser.			

	
	
	
	
	
SUNDAYS	AT	11:00	AM	–	Middle	School	(Grades	6–8):													
Join	us	in	Room	106	as	we	dig	into	our	Bibles	together	to	
discover	more	of	who	God	is	and	what	Jesus	has	done!		
	

WEDNESDAYS	AT	6:30	PM	–	Middle	School	&	High	School:	
Come	for	games,	student-led	worship,	teaching	from	Pastor	
Nate,	and	Small	Groups.	Meet	in	the	Youth	Room.	
	
UPCOMING...	
	

• Parent	Panel	–	Parenting	Through	the	Teen	Years:	
Monday,	October	15,	6:30–8:00	PM.	Join	us	for	a	panel	
discussion,	Q	&	A	time,	devotional,	snacks	and	fellowship.	
Childcare	available	with	an	RSVP:	nmiller@bpefc.org.	
	

• Fall	Fire	Retreat:	October	19–21,	Camp	Lebanon,											
High	School	Students,	Cost:	$119+	$	for	2	meals	on	the	
road	($20	discount	if	signed	up	before	September	30).	
Register	at	signupforms.com/registrations/15262.	

	
For	current	Youth	Events,	pick	up	a	Calendar	from	the	Youth	
Kiosk	or	go	to	ReviveBrooklynPark.org/student-ministries.		

	
	
	

Dave	&	JoAnne	Harthan	
	

TEAM	
	
PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	
	
• A	great	Midwest	Conference	on	Missionary	Care.	There	

was	great	attendance	(almost	230)	and	many	great	
workshops.	It	is	encouraging	to	see	the	strong	desire						
of	churches	to	care	well	for	their	missionaries.	
	

• Many	fruitful	partnerships	of	the	MN	Coalition	for	
Eastern	Europe	with	ministries	in	Bulgaria,	Romania,			
and	the	Czech	Republic.	

	
• His	provision	in	our	retirement.	Our	supporters	have	

been	so	faithful	in	giving.	

	
PRAY	FOR:	
	
• The	ongoing	planning	of	the	next	Midwest	Conference	on	

Missionary	Care.	Our	theme	will	be	“Living	in	the	Tension	
Between	Risk	and	Rest.”	Dave	is	working	on	the	planning	
committee.	Pray	we	find	the	right	workshop	presenters.	
	

• Dave	as	he	works	on	the	board	of	the	MN	Coalition	for	
Eastern	Europe.	We	are	connecting	with	and	helping	to	
fund	ministries	across	Eastern	Europe.	Funding	comes	
from	our	“Bibles	for	Missions”	Thrift	Store	in	Robbinsdale.	

	
• Revive’s	Stephen	Ministry.	Dave	and	the	leadership	team	

are	planning	for	the	next	training,	which	will	begin	in	
January.	Pray	that	God	will	bring	in	a	good	group	of	new	
trainees.	

	
• Improvement	of	JoAnne’s	health.	She	has	been	struggling	

with	a	significant	lack	of	energy.	
	
• Dave	as	he	rides	with	the	Twin	Cities	Bicycling	Club.	This	

has	provided	many	opportunities	to	witness	while	riding.		
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

Come	for	encouragement,	prayer,	teaching,	fellowship	&	more!	
	

Ambassadors:	Ages	35+,	Sundays,	9:30	AM,	Upper	Room					
	

In-Betweeners:	Ages	55+,	Sundays,	10:30	AM,	Room	112/113	
	

Prime	Timers:	Ages	70+,	Sundays,	10:30	AM,	Room	114	

CARE	MINISTRIES	
Parish	Nurse,	Judy	Petersen,	RN	
Ext.	30,	jpetersen@bpefc.org	
	

MISSIONARIES	OF	THE	WEEK	

REVIVE	STUDENT	MINISTRIES	
Student	Ministries	Pastor	
Nate	Miller,	Ext.	15	
 

ADULT	BIBLE	FELLOWSHIPS	


